Reviewer 1
Thank you for your valuable comments.

We did not send the HPV genotyping on the wart. We have added this statement in the
“Laboratory examinations” section as per the reviewer’s suggestion.

We have added the reference cited by the reviewer in the manuscript as reference 20 (3™
paragraph of the “Discussion”).

Reviewer 2

Thank you for your valuable comments.



